RDH PROGRESS REPORT: APRIL 22ND, 2013

We're up and running. The erection of the stage is complete, it has been test operated (raised and
lowered) and secured into position on the 48" floor. The design engineers have reviewed and signed-off
the stage for use by the tradesmen. We're very pleased with how well the suspended work platform
performs and how solid it feels. Matakana did a very good job under some very challenging conditions.

The glaziers have started to remove old IGU’s and refine their systems and procedures for transporting
and installing new IGU’s. In a few days the glaziers should develop a rhythm and start to hit the
necessary productivity rates. In a short time we should be able to predict the replacement schedule
through the residential units — but still subject to weather delays.
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